
OFFICE OF CHIEF PROCTOR 
JAMIA HAMDARD 

Ref No. JH/STUDT/CPO/GN/2023/06 

NOTICE 

Dated: 04.12.2023 

In pursuance to the letter of Registrar vide circular no. JH/RO/OO/2023/53 dated 07.11.2023 

regarding mandatory wearirig of ID card during the University timing. 

It is observed that despite several reminder in this regard, most of the students are either not 

having their ID cards or don't have signed ID card from their respective Deans/Heads of the 

Schools/Departments. 

All the Deans/Heads are once again requested to kindly issue the duly signed ID cards to all the 

students positively by 08th December, 2023 else entry into the Jamia Hamdard campus will not 

be allowed. 

'k.-~ ----Prof. M.S Alam 
Chief Proctor & Prof. Ile Security 

Copy to: 
I. DSW 
2. All Deans 
3. All Heads 
4. AR (GA)/Security Officer/Security Inspector 
5. System Analyst - to upload in the university website 
6. AR/Secretary to Vice Chancellor for information 
7. PA to Registrar for information 
8. Office File 
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